

July 19, 2021

Tom Powell The Addison Group PO Box 1836 Suffolk, VA 23439

Dear Tom,

It was a pleasure to view your pilot episode featuring Executive Chef and surfer Steve Gellas.

We have reviewed your material and believe the program would be a perfect fit for our market. Highlighting the people and places that make our area as well as the east coast, so special will certainly be of significant interest to our audiences in eastern Virginia.

WHRO is interested in your series and we look forward to reviewing your final program(s) for broadcast consideration.

Thank you for sharing *The Surfing Chef* with our team. We look forward to any updates as you move through the production process and look forward to reviewing the final program(s).

Sincerely,

Heather F. Mazzoni Chief Content Officer